
The following are October Report 
• Continue with faith formation classes. We have classes for all ages 
• We confirmed 16 kids, and we are in the process of matching them with the ministry they 

are passionate about 
• We held Trunk or Treat, and we had more than 1000 people. It was a very successful 

event. Now, we are getting ready for the Christmas season. 


